
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 
 
SVVAR Office Closed Thursday, August 30  

 

 

 

 

The SVVAR Office will be closed most of the day on Thursday, August 30 due to all the 
events at the Sedona Elk's Lodge - Code of Ethics class, luncheon and 3rd Quarter 
Sedona MLS Meeting.  
 
The SVVAR office will reopen around 3:30 in the afternoon.  

 

  

 
 

  

 

 

  

   

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19XEC89TQKqvUIUulDpGM9Q9TU5fVj6Du/view

